
Visit by Ambassador Okada to the Port of Port of Spain 

 

 

Ambassador Okada visited the Port of Port of Spain on January 15, 2016.  During the 

visit, the members of the Board of the Port of Authority of Trinidad and Tobago (PATT) 

briefed the Ambassador regarding the challenges and opportunities that the PATT face 

as well as hosted the tour around the port facilities. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ambassador with the PATT Chairman                  PATT Board Meeting 

Ms. Christine Sahadeo  
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